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From Andrew Nicolson 

 
To Councillor Toby Sturgis- Cabinet Member Spatial Planning, Development 

Management and Investment 
 

 
Question (20-09) 
 
As the Housing Allocations do not include the land that would be unlocked for 
development by the proposed Chippenham Nort-East-South Relief Road, why has 
the Council asked for £75Million from Homes England to build the road? 
 
A verbal response will be provided at the meeting.  
 
 


